





Dear Parents and Guardians,
Attached please find a copy of the tuition schedule for the 2025-2026 school year.
Notre Dame School continues to offer the highest quality Catholic education, while ensuring the fairest and most equitable tuition possible. We remain committed to a school with a strong Catholic identity, as well as one that provides an excellent, rigorous academic program for our students. 
The vast majority of our expenses are people related- salaries, benefits and pension expenses. Our teachers minister to their students at a great personal sacrifice to ensure a quality Catholic education. We must offer just and fair salaries in order to recruit and retain exemplary teachers. To that end, the Board of Trustees of the Diocesan Department of Education has approved a salary scale for the upcoming school year that provides yet another meaningful increase in salaries for all teachers. As a result, our personnel expenses at Notre Dame this year will increase significantly, in an amount exceeding $60,000.00, for salaries alone, not counting health benefits. 
In addition, other costs like operating expenses, which are impacted by inflation, have driven dramatically. Our insurance costs have also risen astronomically. Tuition is the single largest component of our annual incoming revenue and does not fully cover the costs of education an individual student. Notre Dame School relies heavily upon subsidies from our parish and fundraising to help meet the total costs of educating our students. Both parish collections and fundraising efforts have been adversely impacted over the past several years. Notre Dame School anticipates meeting our budget expectations with a small surplus this year. 
Therefore, tuition for the 2025-2026 school year will increase 8% from the current year. 
We know that you have now had tuition increases in the last two years in an effort to help catch up the salaries of our teachers, who had been falling behind their counterparts in other Catholic Dioceses as well as in the public schools. We also know that this year’s increase comes at a difficult economic time for families. One of the reasons we are in this situation, is that for seven of the last twelve years, Notre Dame School had no tuition increase at all. Although well-intentioned, this prolonged tuition-freeze resulted in us falling terribly behind financially. We thank you for your support and dedication to Notre Dame School and we recognize the sacrifice each family makes to send their children to our school. It is our hope that this tuition increase will insure a healthy and vibrant Catholic school for our students and families today, and for generations to come. 
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Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend John J. McCartney						Caryn Flores Durkin
Pastor									Principal
